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Members of the P & Z Committee, 

As a 60 year resident of the Town of Westport I am disgusted to learn there are discussions
about rezoning the Baron's South property.  The people of Westport have already spoken
about what we want done with this property.  We have already gone through this and it was
declared open space.  There is NO NEED to rezone or develop this site.  This site needs
maintenance and care, none of which has occurred.  What happened to the landscape design
plan that was already funded?  Why was this not implemented?  These are the questions to be
asked about this property. NOT REZONING.

Sincerely, 

Margaret Lehn
29 Westfair Drive
Westport, CT  06880
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